11/1/09.
- w, D. Scott,Fsq.,

Supt. of Immigration,

: Ottawa, Canada,
Dear Sir, - _

Last spring I met the writer of the enclosed letter together with
eight or ten other fellows,at Oberlin, Ohio,They were principally the
sons of far;ners although ut rresent finishing their course at Oberlin
COIIegé.'Pﬁey were & fine lot of fellows and from every sense are the
puking of valuable citizens. In view of this I would heartily recormend
that the regquest f_or extension oftime aus s;t forth by Hr, Balden in the
enclosed letter,be.‘grunted,und that y.ou writ.é L{r.) Be;den direct us to
fshm, und at a8 early & date us eonvenient.

Thanking you on behalf of Mr, Belden and brother for the. anticipated

favor ., I remain,.

Yours very fuly,
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